
Holiday “Slippers and Socks” Drive

November 22nd – December 8th

The Imperial Valley College Customer Service Committee will be sponsoring 
Blossom Valley Inn in Holtville.

(In dedication to our co-worker Joe Serna who is currently residing there.)

You can sponsor a resident…or two!
(Over 90 residents must be sponsored.)

How to Participate: 

1. Email patricia.robles@imperial.edu to 
request an ornament that includes your 
“angel’s” name, gender, size, favorite color, 
and other specifications.

2. Purchase a pair of slippers and several pairs 
of socks. Wrap or place in a gift bag. Write 
your name on the ornament label and attach 
to the gift.

3. Deliver to Toni Gamboa in the Library.
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